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	From 
	Naresh Chand chandnaresh@gmail.comhide details[image: image2.png]


 

	To 
	Hhleach hhleach@aol.com


Howard,

As Section Chair, I approve the citation as proposed here.

 

Regards,

 

Naresh

On Tue, Jul 31, 2012 at 11:43 PM, Hhleach <hhleach@aol.com> wrote:

Hi Naresh,
Sorry for the delay. We  need  a letter from you in supporting this milestone which needs to uploaded. 
Howard

-----Original Message-----
From: r.colburn <r.colburn@ieee.org>
To: Hhleach <hhleach@aol.com>
Cc: a.macrae <a.macrae@ieee.org>; chandnaresh <chandnaresh@gmail.com>; k.oexle <k.oexle@verizon.net>
Sent: Mon, Jul 16, 2012 3:46 pm
Subject: New Milestone Proposal 2012-05 Bell Telephone Laboratories, Inc.


Dear Howard, 

Here is the link to the new one-stage proposal to resubmit the milestone.  The docket number is 2012-05. 

http://www.ieeeghn.org/wiki/index.php/Milestone-Proposal:Bell_Telephone_Laboratories,_Inc.,_the_First_60_Years,_1925-1984 

There are a few pieces of information to be added, such as the GPS coordinates and details of what set the work apart from similar achievements.  A letter from the section chair supporting the milestone will also need to be uploaded. 

Once it is ready, you may go ahead and click on the submit button. 

best, 
Robert 

Robert D. Colburn, Research Coordinator
IEEE History Center 
Rutgers University
39 Union Street
New Brunswick, NJ 08901
r.colburn@ieee.org
+1 732 562 5468
http://www.ieee.org/about/history_center/index.html
IEEE: Fostering technological innovation and excellence for the benefit of humanity

Programs of the IEEE History Center are made possible by donations. Please visit www.ieee.org/donate

To subscribe to the IEEE History Center's free newsletter, send your name, postal address, and e-mail to ieee-history@ieee.org  Newsletter archive: www.ieee.org/about/history_center/newsletters.html 


	From: 
	Hhleach <hhleach@aol.com> 

	To: 
	r.colburn@ieee.org 

	Cc: 
	chandnaresh@gmail.com, a.macrae@ieee.org, k.oexle@verizon.net 

	Date: 
	07/14/2012 09:57 PM 

	Subject: 
	Fwd: Milestone 2011-03 Bell Telephone Laboratories, Inc.







Robert D. Colburn, Research Coordinator
IEEE History Center

Hi Robert,

As I haven't received a reply from Dave Michelson to my knowledge, I'd like to request your help in re-submitting the subject Milestone for approval. With the re-submittal, we request that the words 'the First 60 Years' be put back in the title as requested in message to Dave Michelson below. 

Thank you for all of your past efforts on this Milestone. 

Cordially,

Howard

Howard Leach, Historian, North  Jersey Section, 973-540-1283 

-----Original Message-----
From: Hhleach <hhleach@aol.com>
To: davem <davem@ece.ubc.ca>
Cc: a.macrae <a.macrae@ieee.org>
Sent: Mon, Apr 30, 2012 10:37 pm
Subject: Re: Milestone 2011-03 Bell Telephone Laboratories, Inc.

Hello Dave,
Sorry I wasn't available to take your call on April 20th. 

The only change that we are requesting over what has been approved so far is to put back 'the First 60 Years' in the title.

Lyle agreed to the addition of 'data' and 'electronic' below

The proposed revised title and citation is copied here for your review. This has been modeled after the IBM milestone. 
Bell Telephone Laboratories, Inc., the First 60 Years, 1925-1984

Bell Telephone Laboratories has made innovations to telecommunications and related fields that led to the digital era, including information theory, systems engineering, digital signal processing, digital data transmission and electronic switching, lightwave communication, cellular systems, transistor, solar cells, CCD, integrated circuit technology, MBE, CO2 laser, communication satellites, first transatlantic telephone cable, touch-tone dialing, direct distance dialing, foil electret microphone, UNIX, C language, and digital compression of voice, music, and video. 

Please advise on how to get 'the First 60 Years,' put back in the title.

Cordially,

Howard 



-----Original Message-----
From: Dave Michelson <davem@ece.ubc.ca>
To: Hhleach <hhleach@aol.com>
Sent: Fri, Apr 20, 2012 2:42 pm
Subject: Re: Milestone 2011-03 Bell Telephone Laboratories, Inc.

Hi Howard,

I'm the Milestones Coordinator for North America and a member of the History 
Committee.

Do you have a few minutes this afternoon to have a short chat by phone about the 
proposed Milestone and Alcatel-Lucents vision and/or expectations?

This will help us understand how to proceed in a manner that is acceptable to 
all parties.

-- 
Dave Michelson
davem@ece.ubc.ca
